
Healthcare workers throughout California need your immediate assistance.

Can you send a letter in support of SB 275, The Healthcare and

Essential Workers Protection Act?

SB 275, The Healthcare and Essential Workers Protection Act, will require healthcare providers

and the state to have a stockpile of personal protective equipment (PPE) for use by Healthcare and

Essential workers during an emergency. California and healthcare employers failed to prepare for a

crisis like the current SARS-COV-2 pandemic. Inadequate supplies of unexpired PPE left healthcare

workers vulnerable to infection and death, with some resorting to using homemade PPE like

bandanas and trash bags. The lack of PPE also harms patients who come into contact with

potentially exposed workers or through cross-contamination through the reuse of PPE. 

We must prepare for an emergency before it is upon us. SB 275 ensures that healthcare and

essential workers have equitable access to PPE in the event of a pandemic or other health

emergency by requiring 90-day pandemic level stockpiles while also encouraging in-state

manufacturing of PPE to ensure a reliable supply. We must ensure that during these crucial

moments that our healthcare workers can continue saving lives. 

We're looking for both individuals and organizations to sign-on, and we need to collect as many as

possible this week.  Here's how to help: email aoverton@cluejustice.org for more information 

Thank you for your attention!

In solidarity and gratitude,

Adam OvertonFaith-Rooted Organizer, 

CLUEaoverton@cluejustice.org

661-373-8679

One of our partners, Clergy & Laity United for Economic Justice, needs your support for SB
275 so that Healthcare and Essential Workers will have PPE 

during emergencies like this pandemic. 
Here's a letter from clue, shared here to show our support:


